
 

                                                                                                                                                        Tuesday 6th June 2023 

 
Hazel Class School Visit to Bold Tendencies Gallery 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On Friday 30th of June  2023, Hazel Class will be visiting Bold Tendencies Gallery. As part of our Art curriculum, the children 
will take part in a workshop where they will explore how to bring artworks to life by making skyline sketches.  
 

They will travel by bus to Bold Tendencies, Multi storey Car park, 7th-10th Floors, 95a Rye Ln, London SE15 4ST.  
We will leave school at 10:30am and will return by 2:30pm. 
 
Full school uniform with comfortable black shoes/trainers must be worn. 
 
Packed lunch will be provided. However, if a packed lunch/snacks are brought from home, NO glass bottles or items 
containing nuts must be brought to school. 
 
If you would like to accompany your child on this trip please indicate on the slip below. Parents are selected on a fair basis 
so that all parents will have the opportunity to attend a trip.  
 
Please ensure that your child understands that it is of upmost importance for their safety and the safety of the group that 
rules and instructions given by the staff in charge are followed. The school policies on behaviour apply at all times. Your 
child will be required to bear any cost of any loss or damage caused, which is not attributed to the negligence of the school 
or the staff supervising the activity.  
 
Please inform the school as soon as possible of any change in the medical circumstances of your child as notified previously 
to the school. This will allow us to authorise members of staff during the course of the visit to approve such medical treatment 
for your child as is deemed necessary in an emergency. 

 
Please return the slip to the office no later than Monday 19th June  2023 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms Hopkins 
Hazel Class Teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Hazel  Class Trip to Bold Tendencies on Friday 30th June 2023 
 
Name of pupil………………………………………………………. 
 
I would like to accompany the class on this trip [  ] yes [  ] no please tick. 
 
I would like my child to have a school packed lunch. 

My child will bring their own packed lunch.  

 
Name of Parent, please print…………………………………. 
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